
 
KW/KRE 

5th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Physical Education at Morton Academy – New routine  

As we start the new Academic year, we will be implementing a new routine that will involve days where your child 

will be required to come to the Academy wearing their PE kit. 

Starting from Thursday 7th September, if your child has PE during the day, they are to come to school wearing their 

full Morton Academy PE kit.  However, your child must also bring their full school uniform with them, ideally in a 

suitable school bag, so that they can change into this following their lesson.  The exception to this is when your 

child has PE during period 3.  At the end of this lesson there is no requirement to get changed, unless they wish to 

do so. 

Please note that on Wednesday 6th September, all students should arrive to the Academy in their normal school 

uniform and not wear their PE kit, even if they are timetabled to have a PE lesson that day.  

Morton Academy PE Kit 

All students are expected to wear full uniform at all times.  This includes the wearing of correct PE kit on days 

when your child has a PE lesson.  Any student not in full uniform or correct PE kit must have an explanatory note 

from home.  Any unexplained lack of uniform may result in the student being removed from circulation or sent 

home to change. 

The attached document is to help clarify the Morton Academy PE kit.  This document also highlights items that are 

not appropriate to be worn during school PE lessons or around the Academy. If a student is not wearing correct PE 

kit, this may result in the student being removed from circulation or sent home to change.       

We have been made aware of a small number of you who may not receive the PE kits in time from our provider, it 

will be fine to wear blue t-shirts and navy blue shorts/leggings until the delivery is made.   

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely 

 Karl Wilson 

 

Karl Wilson  
Assistant Principal 

 

 


